Craig, Sondra

From: Larry Pierce <ljpierce509@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 23, 2021 6:35 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Objection Letter for 21-1190 & 21-1192

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender, DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

This letter is from Larry & Nancy Pierce at 2564 7th Street S., La Crosse WI

We oppose the rezoning of the parcel at 2575 7th Street S from Multiple Dwelling District (R5) to Special Multiple
Dwelling District (R6). We are not opposed to the project as long as the parcel remains as Multi[le Dwelling District (R5),
and is limited to the addition of a single 4 story-building built within the existing courtyard and surrounded by the
existing walls of the single-story structure. We do not feel that R6 zoning is consistent with our

residential neighborhood and this change would set an undesirable.Precedent.

Larry & Nancy Pierce



